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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Possible re-opening of school to more children in June 

 

By now you will have seen the news and heard about the government’s plan for schools to possibly 

re-open on 1 June to Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 pupils, if the government feel it safe to 

do so.  They then may ask schools to re-open to all children before the summer holidays. 

It is a very difficult decision for the staff and governors as we want the children back to school as 

soon as possible but need to be sure that we are ready. We are currently looking at all the guidance 

and are working with Leeds to look at how we can manage this ensuring the safety of the children, 

families and staff. 

Once we have a clear idea of how we can manage this and know what provision we can offer, we will 

contact the families with children in the identified year groups. 

If we do open, we can reassure you we will follow all the health and safety guidance and the advice 

on how to organise the classes and groups, which will be significantly different to what we are used 

to but will be to keep your children and staff safe. 

We will continue to open for critical workers children and for identified families only at the present 

time. 

Someone will be calling you to discuss this but please contact school if you have any questions in the 

meantime. 

  
Yours faithfully 

 

J.Wainwright 
 
Mrs Jane Wainwright 
Acting Headteacher 

 


